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If you have a child due to start school in September 2019 

please come along to our Open Morning on Monday 17th 

December at 10.00 – 11.00am.  Information will be available on 

the new digital admissions procedure.  Applications open on 

Wednesday 2nd January and close on Thursday 31st January 

2019.  We look forward to seeing you all on the day. 

 

BE BRIGHT BE SEEN 

During Road Safety Week we have been raising awareness 

on how to keep safe and be seen at this time of year.  We 

had a visit from PSNI and all classes completed a range of 

activities. For further information on keeping safe 

travelling to and from school, please see the EA website 

for ‘Safe School Transport’ leaflets. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

 

 

 
                                                         

                                                                       

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

On Friday 16th November our 

School Choir performed on BBC 

Children in Need.  If you missed 

our performance on the night you 

will be able to catch it again on 

the BBC iplayer.   

Thanks to the generosity of our 

parents, we managed to collect 

£146 for the children to take 

with them on the night to put 

towards ‘Children in Need 

Appeal’. 

 

 

     

 

Tickets for The Jingle Bell Ball will be available to 

purchase from Wednesday 28th November on Agora. 

POPPY APPEAL 

We would like to thank everyone who purchased items for the Poppy Appeal.  

The total raised this year was a fantastic £218. Well done everyone!! 

 

Tickets are available on Agora for Grandparents’ 

Christmas Lunch at a cost of £6.50 per person. 

Spaces are limited so please book early. 

 


